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Parents, 

As you know, the country continues to be highly challenged by the COVID-19 virus, County 

shelter-in-place ordinances, and social distancing recommendations. Since my last formal 

communication to you on March 18, the date of banned USA Volleyball sanctioned events was 

extended from March 31 to April 30. We, like the rest of the clubs and regions around the 

country, continue to wait on the decision from USA Volleyball. Based off everything we see and 

hear in the news and the continually evolving situation, we are not sure if that date will be 

extended again.  

There are still many unknowns and moving parts, but the NT region has put a temporary 

schedule together to make up the missed events in May and June if the ban is lifted. TAV is still 

registered and planning on playing in the local make-up events, along with the Lone Star 

Qualifier, 18’s Tour Finals, 18’s Nationals, and USAV Nationals (although with the qualification 

process being disrupted, we are uncertain how bids will be awarded for Nationals. We will relay 

this information as it becomes available to us). 

As promised, we said we would work diligently with the TAV families over the course of time to 

keep everyone updated on what the next steps are for crediting and refunding accounts. We knew 

there would be a financial impact as a result of this pandemic, and our goal is to still fairly 

distribute the impact between the club, staff, coaches, and families. Until USA Volleyball 

addresses the April 30th ban, we will not be taking payments on the scheduled April 27th date. 

We would like to know the updates from USAV before we communicate what the next steps are. 

John Naylor will be working with League Apps to turn off the auto-payment feature for April 

27th, so you will not need to do anything on your part. 

Following the April 30th announcement, we will have a plan of action set in place moving 

forward with options for each family. As you are aware, circumstances are changing by the hour 

https://www.tavvolleyball.com/


and there are many variables in this process. Very few refunds have been given back to the clubs, 

and many have said they will not refund the fees until the end of June and beginning of July. The 

NT Region Board recently met, voted, and passed the motion that entry fees would not be given 

back in its entirety. Qualifiers who are postponed and not canceling yet are still holding on to 

entry fees. If they cancel their tournament before the city tells them they have to shut down, they 

will be out hundreds of thousands of dollars. If they wait until the city cancels for them, they will 

not be held liable for canceling and can recoup some of their expenses from the convention 

centers and vendors. Practice facilities who were paid up front are also waiting on what the 

future looks like before they credit or refund the clubs who rent from them. 

The JVA (Junior Volleyball Association) recently put out an article that sheds more light on the 

topic of refunds for clubs during this Covid-19 situation. 

http://jvavolleyball.org/from-the-jva-office-understanding-the-factors-that-impact-club-refunds-

due-to-covid-19/ 

After the announcement from USA Volleyball on April 30th, we will be back in touch with the 

next steps and what we will be doing to move forward. Please continue to visit our webpage, 

www.tavvolleyball.com and our social media outlets along with the NTR website, 

www.ntrvolleyball.net for up to date information.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Corinne Atchison and TAV Directors and Staff 
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